

December 2024



Amazing Beginnings Montessori 3105 65th Street East, Suite 100 Inver Grove Heights, MN 55076

Happy December! As we approach the final month of the year, we want to express our gratitude for your continued support and partnership in making this year a wonderful one for our children and community.

We're incredibly thankful for the warmth, care, and enthusiasm you bring to our community. This year has been full of growth and learning for the children, and we couldn't have done it without your support.

We wish you and your families a joyful holiday season filled with love, laughter, and cherished memories. Here's to a wonderful December and an exciting new year ahead!

ABMS management

Weekly Classes

Mondays Spanish
Tuesdays Yoga
Wednesdays ASL
Thursdays MUSIC

Fridays Art/Show and tell

School Holidays

We will be closed for a week for Christmas from December 23rd to December 27th! We will resume our school session on December 30th, 2024, but we will be closed on January 1st, 2025!

Trim and file your child's nails often.

- -All items brought to the school <u>MUST</u> have child's first & last name. We are a nut-aware facility. Please make sure there are no nuts or nut-related products brought into the center.
- -If your child will not be in on a certain day, please let us know by 8 AM.-If anyone other than the regular guardian(s) will be picking up your child, please email us the information each <u>-time of pick up- along with a photograph.</u>

They will need to bring a picture ID.

We will be having our holiday program on Friday, December 13th at the school starting at 4pm.